
 

MEDIA RELEASE: ANZIIF Announces 19th 
Australian Insurance Industry Awards. 

 

Submissions Now Open 

 

Celebrating the outstanding accomplishments and nurturing diverse talent that represent 

the future of the Australian insurance industry. 

ANZIIF is delighted to announce that submissions for the 19th ANZIIF Australian Insurance 

Industry Awards are now open. 

 

The Insurance Industry's night of nights will be held on 24 August at The Star Sydney.  

 

The Awards bring all sectors of insurance together for a celebration acknowledging the 

accomplishments of businesses and individuals. With 17 award categories, there is an 

opportunity for a wide range of industry sectors to be represented and recognised as the 

insurance ecosystem grows.  

 

"I’m thrilled to announce the industry’s night of nights. Once again, we invite you to apply and 

participate in this wonderful celebration of our industry," says Prue Willsford, ANZIIF CEO. 
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"We look forward to receiving your submissions and seeing you at the Awards at The Star, 

Sydney on Thursday 24 August!" 

 

Submissions are now open and close Friday 5 May.    

 

Any queries please contact: 

Abigail Ross | Corporate Communications Coordinator | ANZIIF |  E: aross@anziif.com    

Find Out More  
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